
Happy New Year, Everyone! 

It has been a pleasure to serve as President of the Coldspring Chamber of 

Commerce from 2020 to 2023.  Together, with the Board of Directors, we 

reengineered, revamped, and revitalized this Chamber after COVID-19.  Our two 

largest events, Wolf Creek Car Show and Christmas on the Square, have 

continuously grown over the past three years.  The scholarship funds awarded to 

Coldspring-Oakhurst Consolidated Independent School District (COCISD) have 

grown as well, with your support.  We have worked collaboratively with our 

members, COCISD, San Jacinto County and the City of Coldspring to bring 

additional events to Coldspring and surrounding areas. 

As we move into 2024 with new officers and a very diverse Board of Directors that 

is representative of our membership and our community, this Chamber is prepared 

to do more and listen more to assist your organizations and businesses.  Please join 

me in welcoming our new President, Jeri Bailey. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara S. Justice 


